
For successful completion:   

 
Employees can tour the exhibit at the Prairie Center or view the exhibit on-line 
(https://www.nativecairns.org/CAIRNS/Articles_of_a_Treaty.html) through Friday, November 
1, 2019. Employees viewing the onsite exhibit should bring a smartphone with a QR code reader 
to gain access to exhibit music.  

To obtain continuing medical education, continuing nursing education or social work credit 
hours, go to the Avera CE Portal to take a post-test. Hint: The post-test will focus on historical 
facts.  

When ready to take the post test, close this document and click on the post test link within the 
course on the Avera CE Portal:  

 

For Assistance, contact Avera Continuing Education at averacontinuingeducation@avera.org.  

Learn more about CAIRNS at https://nativecairns.org.  
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